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February 9, 2022 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Power Committee 

FROM: Ben Kujala 

SUBJECT: Further discussion of proposed edits to the draft power plan 

BACKGROUND: 

Presenter: Ben Kujala and Power Division Staff 

Summary: On January 28th, the committee met by webinar to discuss changes to the 
draft plan document with consideration for the comments received during 
the comment period.  At this meeting the committee will discuss any 
remaining changes proposed. 

After resolving any remaining changes needed, the committee will 
consider sending the comprehensive changes to the full Council with a 
recommendation to adopt the changes as the final plan. 
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